
Company Profile 

Name: ZGRAFIXS 

Location: 203 E. College St., Devine, TX 

Website: http://www.zgrafixs.com/ 

Number of Employees: 2 part-time 

Phone: (830) 663-9727 

Like us on Facebook 

WHY IS MEDINA COUNTY A GREAT PLACE FOR YOUR BUSINESS?  

Medina County has a lovely small town feel and a strong sense of community. The 

proximity to San Antonio also allows us to conduct business in a larger market. 

WHAT IS YOUR FAVORITE THING ABOUT HAVING A LOCATION IN MEDINA 

COUNTY?  

We’ve been able to form some terrific business relationships and our customers are like 

family. Many of our customers have been consistent for years and it’s fun to see them grow 

over time. 

DO YOU FEEL THAT MEDINA COUNTY OFFERS ENOUGH RESOURCES FOR YOUR 

BUSINESS TO SUCCEED? 

Medina County has provided terrific resources - many of them coming within the last five 

years. We’ve been lucky enough to partner with a few of the newly opened businesses to 

complete projects. When we need to expand outside the county, we can easily find options 

in San Antonio. 

HOW LONG HAVE YOU BEEN IN BUSINESS AND ARE YOU GROWING? 

ZGRAFIXS began operations in 2006 all the way on the East Coast in New Jersey. In 2006, 

we relocated to the friendly confines of Devine, Texas and have been happy ever since! 

Recently, we acquired Shirts N’ Stuff, a business that has been a staple in the Castroville 

community for quite some time. We’re excited to carry on the legacy of Shirts N’ Stuff, while 

also adding a sign shop and all the other services provided by ZGRAFIXS. 

http://www.zgrafixs.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Zgrafixs


TELL US A FUN FACT OR SOMETHING PEOPLE MIGHT NOT KNOW 

ABOUT ZGRAFIXS 

ZGRAFIXS was actually started in a kitchen. Long before we had a store, ZGRAFIXS was 

solely an Internet business. In fact, 5,000 orders were shipped before we even decided to 

open a store. We started by making stickers and shipping on EBAY, but have grown and 

evolved with the support of the community ever since. Currently, we are working with the 

City of Devine to implement a new welcome sign. 

 


